
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 4:53 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: GIV plan

Jeffrey,

Eric removed the jump seat, it will arrive Friday. (Only two cockpit seats). Plus Thunderstorms are building now, test flight today is questionable.

I will accomplish ground functional tests today. Test flight Saturday or Sunday depending on Paris departure.

Should I arrive 8:30am tomorrow and take earlier flight out of miami if you decide to depart Friday afternoon?

Thx

Larry

Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

<?xml version="1.0" encoding="UTF-8"?>

<!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version="1.0">

<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>

<integer>257377</integer>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<integer>0</integer>

<key>date-received</key>

<integer>1371142374</integer>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195713</integer>

<key>gmail-label-ids</key>

<array>

<integer>6</integer>

<integer>2</integer>

</array>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>310879</string>

</dict>

</plist>